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Davide Fortunati <fortunatisolutions@grnail.com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 9:15 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

I am writing to you because I do not agree to the change of margin requirements for the forex
traders in the US.
This is a mistake and will force all of us (Forex Traders) to move all our funds to offshore
accounts.

Please stop this regulation,

Davide Fortunati
15000 Moorpark St Apt 6
Sherman Oaks, CA 91403


